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Students in K-2 enjoy reading to each other everyday 

during our reading groups rotation. What’s on Term 4 

*dates may change due to current restrictions* 

Fri  22 Oct Transition for Kindy 9.00 - 3.00 

Tues  26 Oct  Jump Rope for Heart jump off 

Fri  29 Oct Transition for Kindy 9.00 - 3.00 

Mon   1 Nov Life Ed virtual visit 

Tues   2 Nov Jump Rope for Heart jump off 

   P&C meeting tentative  

Fri   5 Nov Transition for Kindy 9.00 - 3.00  

Tues   9 Nov School assembly tentative 2.15 pm 

Fri 12 Nov Transition for Kindy 9.00 - 3.00  

Mon 15 Nov Intensive swimming week 
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Welcome back to our last term for 2022.  We are currently operating under Level 3 

restrictions which means we are unable to have non essential visitors in the school.  

This helps keep our students and staff safe. 

Events listed on the calendar on front page may be changed or cancelled so please 

keep an eye out for notes and Facebook posts. 

We will be holding our Jump Rope for Heart jump off next Tuesday after lunch to raise 

money for heart research.  Families are encouraged to make a gold coin donation to 

help us raise funds.  Donations can be sent to school before the jump off day. 

Each Tuesday we have staff from PCYC coming to our school to run an Activ8 fitness 

and exercise program.  Please return the blue note if you haven’t already done so. 

In week 7 we are booked in for intensive swimming lessons every day.  We are waiting 

to hear if this will go ahead. 

Our last day for students this term will be Wednesday, 15 December 2021. 

News 

Maths in the K-2 is a little bit different 

to what you might think.  Here 

students are using lego, dominos and 

blocks to cover their text books.  Then 

they count them up to calculate the 

area of their book. 

 

 

William and Edward are working 

together on our STEM project.  In K-2 

students have been using their maths 

and engineering skills to build a lego 

castle and dragon. 



Our transition to kindergarten program started last week.  The program will run for four more Fridays.  

We are please to have 7 students so far. 

 

Ms Salter’s writing group have been using pirates as a theme for literacy.  Students have been 

dressing up as pirates and making costumes to help encourage writing and to use various text types. 
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Year 3-6 are completing research based projects this term.  Each student decided on a person, 

place, animal or sport to research .  Here are some of the topics. 

Attendance: 

 

Every day 

counts 


